
The Prinz Law Office adds New
Downtown San Jose Address
The Prinz Law Office is pleased to announce that we have added
a new Silicon Valley address in downtown San Jose.

Our new address is centrally located in downtown San Jose at
84 W. Santa Clara St, Suite 788, San Jose, CA  95113.  We are
conveniently  located  near  the  San  Jose  airport  and  other
downtown San Jose attractions, including the Superior Court of
California  and  the  new  Santa  Clara  County  Family  Justice
Center. We are also walking distance from the U.S. District
Court,  Alfred  E.  Alquist  State  Building,  and  McEnery
Convention  Center.

Our address change is effective immediately and we are now
accepting  reservations  for  in-person  meetings  at  this
location.

To schedule a meeting at our new Silicon Valley location in
downtown  San  Jose,  you  may  visit  our  scheduling  link  at
https://calendly.com/prinzlawoffice.com.
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